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Local community representative nomination for Pymble Ladies 
College Community Consultative Committee 

 

APPLICATIONS ARE INVITED FROM COMMUNITY MEMBERS AND STAKEHOLDER GROUPS FOR APPOINTMENT TO 

THE COMMUNITY CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE FOR PYMBLE LADIES COLLEGE GREY HOUSE PRECINCT 

 

Do you want to contribute to your community? 

 

Community Consultative Committees work to improve engagement on State Significant Development. 

Pymble Ladies College Grey House Precinct is a State Significant Development (SSD-17424905) and as a condition 

of consent, a Community Consultative Committee (CCC) is to be established before the commencement of 

construction. The CCC will continue throughout construction and operation of the proposed development or 

other timeframe agreed by the Planning Secretary. Further details of the project can be found on the Department 

of Planning and Environment’s (DPE) major projects website: www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-

projects/projects/pymble-ladies-college-grey-house-precinct 

A Community Consultative Committee (CCC) is now to be established for Pymble Ladies College Grey House 

Precinct to provide a forum for open dialogue between Pymble Ladies College and representatives of the local 

community, stakeholder groups and local council on issues directly relating to the development of the Grey House 

Precinct. It is anticipated that the CCC will be convened from September 2023. 

We are looking for a mix of volunteers who live or work locally, may be impacted by the project or are members 

of a local community or stakeholder group (for social or neighbourhood groups) to join Pymble Ladies College 

Community Consultative Committee*. 

As a volunteer committee member, you will be expected to contribute constructively to committee discussions, 

attend an estimated four meetings a year, and communicate information about the project to the committee and 

the broader community. 

If you would like to apply, please complete the nomination form on the DPE website: 

www.planning.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/2023-06/local-community-representative-nomination-form.pdf 

 Completed nomination forms and a supporting letter addressing the criteria are to be sent to Professor Helen 

Lochhead, Independent Chairperson of the Community Consultative Committee at PLCccc2023@gmail.com 

 

Applications close: 30 August 2023 

 

* Please note that employees and contractors of Pymble Ladies College are generally not eligible for appointment to the committee as a 

community representative. 
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